
New Bedford Police Department
responds  to  shots  fired  on
Dartmouth Street
At approximately 11:00pm last night the New Bedford Police
Department responded to reports of shots fired on Dartmouth
Street.

Upon arrival, police entered a basement at the Blue Meadows
Housing complex and found an unknown male suffering from a
gunshot wound to the head. He was immediately transported to
St. Luke’s Hospital.

The condition of the male is unknown at this time. We will
update this story as new information comes in.

Video by Carlos Pimental Felix:
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